

November 9, 2006

Jordan S. Josephson, MD 111 E. 77th St. New York, NY 10021

Dear Dr. Josephson:

It is my great pleasure to recognize and thank you for the years of service you have provided as a referral physician for the Divers Alert Network (DAN)! A network of now, well over 700-dive medicine physicians.

For many years DAN has provided expert medical advice on issues of diving medicine, health and safety. A significant part of DAN's service has been to provide our callers with contact information for physicians like yourself, trained and knowledgeable in diving medicine, as well as the evaluation of injured divers. In fact, roughly 80 percent of our callers to the diving medical information line are matched-up with a physician who can assist them individually with physicals for fitness to dive, and/or treatment of diving related injuries.

Calls that result in referrals to you and your facility are generally screened based on their geographic location, the nature of their inquiry and matched to the level of service indicated by your primary specialty. The choice of referral, especially for calls of an informational nature, is also tempered by your interest in providing dive physicals, evaluation of diving injuries and/or physician-to-physician consultation.

Again, thanks for your continuing interest in seeing divers and know we are grateful for your commitment to diving safety. If you have any questions or concerns, or if you would like to provide follow-up on any of our referrals, please do not hesitate in contacting this office directly.

Yours in diving safety...

Divers Alert Network

Daniel A. Nord, EMT-P, CHT Director, DAN Medical Services Department of Anesthesiology Duke University Medical Center

DAN/ss

Cc: \file